

West Moors Middle School

Heathfield Way, West Moors Ferndown, Dorset, BH22 0DA

Telephone: 01202 872474

Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk www.westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk

19th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to share some fantastic news with you all! West Moors Middle School has recently been accredited with prestigious awards that highlight our commitment to providing a well-rounded and enriching educational experience for our students.

GOLD Rights Respecting School Accreditation: We are thrilled to announce that our school has achieved the GOLD Rights Respecting School accreditation. This recognition reflects our dedication to promoting and upholding the rights of every child in our school community. We are proud to be fostering a culture of respect, inclusion, and empowerment amongst our students.

PLATINUM School Games Award: We are excited to inform you that West Moors Middle School has been awarded the PLATINUM School Games Award. This award recognises our outstanding commitment to providing high-quality physical education and school sport for all our students. It is a testament to the hard work and dedication of our staff and students in promoting health and well-being through physical activity.

SILVER Artsmark Award: We are pleased to share that we have achieved the SILVER Artsmark Award. This award celebrates our dedication to providing a rich and diverse arts curriculum that inspires creativity and passion for the arts among our students. We are proud to offer a vibrant arts programme that nurtures talent and encourages artistic expression.

These accolades are a reflexion of the collective effort of our entire school community – children, staff, parents and carers alike. We are incredibly grateful for your ongoing support and involvement in our school's journey towards excellence in education.

We look forward to continuing to work together to provide the best possible educational experience for our children. Thank you for being a valued part of the West Moors Middle School family.

If you have any questions or would like further information about these awards, please do not hesitate to contact me.

We hope that you all have a wonderful summer holiday with family and friends.

Yours sincerely,



Dr Deborah Craddock

Headteacher



















